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To:   Committee:  The House Civil Justice Committee 
  Chair: Representative Brett Hillyer 
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From: Denis M. Osowski 
 8195 Guilford Road, Seville, Ohio 44273 
 330-730-3705   

denisosowski@gmail.com 
 
Rep. Brett Hudson Hillyer and members of the House Civil Justice Committee: 
 
I am asking you to vote NO on S.B 21 which seeks to modify the Initiative Process.  Please do not put this 
resolution before the legislature for a vote.   
 
I oppose the bill as written being so vague that it could, and probably would, be used by some public 

office holders the opportunity to utilize taxpayer funded legal defense from rightful prosecution such as 

office holders who choose to place themselves in similar position as Mr. Householder. This appears to 

be a thinly veiled effort to enable an unconscionable use of tax payer money which would enable and 

further embolden the kinds of behavior and illegal activity such as that exemplified by Mr. Householder.   

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Denis M. Osowski 
 
 
 
 


